
From: Roberts, Dave  
Sent: 19 August 2022 10:09 
To: Planning 
Subject: Planning Application - 2022/2613/T 
 
Dear Sir / Madam  
 
I write to add my comments to object to this application.  
 
The tree adds immensely to the Street scene and the works are a simple short 
cut of cost to the boundary wall  
Which can be fixed in a different manner by the owner. The tree has been 
there long before the property owner 
and adds significantly to the environment – hence the TPO.  
   
The appropriate remedy should be covered by the owners insurance and not 
be an excuse to simply cut down a  
Fine specimen of a rare tree. 
 
Thank you   
 
David Roberts 
Vice President, EMEA 
Dell Technologies | Dell Financial Services 
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